
Dear Professor __________________, 

 

 

Due to the worldwide over-consumption of energy and natural resources, environmental 

sustainability has become a central issue for humanity. In view of this, TECO Technology 

Foundation founded the “TECO Green Tech Contest” and invites students in the world to share 

their creativities and innovations on green technologies in order to make our environment better. 

 

TECO Green Tech International Contest is eligible for worldwide students in grad schools, 

universities and colleges. In the past eight years, there were hundreds of outstanding participants 

from prestigious universities such as UCLA, Boston University, the University of Tokyo, 

Waseda University, Lomonosov Moscow State University, National University of Singapore, 

Peking University, and National Tsing Hua University. In this contest, students not only compete 

with top teams from all over the world but also learn green technologies from each other. This is 

a unique platform for academic, culture, and green technology exchange, and a great opportunity 

for young scholars to know their peers. 

 

The evaluation criteria of the 2019 contest are as follows: “Creativity”(30%), “Technical Content 

and Feasibility”(30%), “Completeness of Work”(25%), and “Business Model”(15%). “Business 

Model” is newly added, and the reason is to encourage team supervisors and members to value 

technical feasibility and entrepreneurship. The Gold Medal winning team will be awarded 

$10,000 USD and a trophy. The total awards of the contest exceed $30,000 USD. 

 

TECO Technology Foundation sincerely invite you and your students to attend the 2019 TECO 

Green Tech International Contest. Please find the contest rules in the attachment for your 

reference. The registration deadline is June 3
rd

, 2019, and the final competition is on August 21
st
, 

2019 at CPC Corporation Taiwan Building in Taipei. Three round-trip economy class flight 

tickets will be provided to each international participating team. 

 

For more information and registration, please visit the webpage:********************* 

 

If you have further questions, please contact the project manager Steve Lee via 

steve.lee@teco.com.tw or +886-2-25422338 ext.13. Thank you very much. 

 

 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

  

 


